
Housing Work Group report April  

  

1. 23/02166/PIP Land at Reedy Hill:  

This has still not been determined. We were advised last week that the application has 

been passed to a case officer brought in to bring additional capacity to the TDC 

planning team. 

  

  

2. DNPA representation on the Housing Working Group 

To date DNPA have been able to provide a rep on the working group. Since Alex 

Gandy left DNPA the HWG has not had a named rep on the team. The new Head of 

Planning at DNPA (Dean Kinsella) has been contacted requesting a new delegate to 

our team, as our preferred AH Development site sits within DNP and has agreed to be 

directly involved himself. 

 


